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Comments: I do not believe this sale and destruction of historic property is in the best interest of Montana, and us

residents. This sale is going to effect the local economy because the wealthy that will come as a result of this will

not be supporters of the schools, stores and not to mention the rise in taxes for us ordinary Montana folks.  We

have a great state but continuing to sell it to the highest bidder is going to ruin life as we know it. These people

that come with projects like this don't care about us or our Montana heritage. They only see it as their playground

and want to change Montana to be like their home state. I know of several families that have many generations of

memories made at this lake and by selling it, you're ending that long standing relationship.  We won't be able to

continue or probably won't even be allowed to wade in the water there again.  Please rethink this sale and keep

Montana as it is, a great state with even greater people!!! 


